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Recommendation/s 
That Academic Board receive this Ako Ahimura Sub-Committee report. 
 
Purpose 
To report on the Ako Ahimura Sub-Committee’s main items from its 24 June 2020 meeting 
and provide relevant advice to Academic Board.  
 

Points of interest to Academic Board 
Ako Ahimura Committee meeting for June was scheduled on 24 June. The meeting had no 
items to receive and was converted to an e-Meeting. At time of writing this memo (26 June), 
there were not sufficient responses to the e-Meeting agenda to close the meeting, and the 
meeting will now be reported to the August Academic Board. 
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